
 

 
Holly Springs Elementary School  

January 6, 2017 
 

Good Afternoon Holly Springs Elementary Families, 
 
This is Mrs. Clark, Principal at Holly Springs Elementary School with important 
announcements.  
 
The HSES PTA Family Fun Skating Party is cancelled for tomorrow, January 7th, from 
5:15-7:00 pm at JellyBeans Skate Center due to inclement weather predictions.  It will be 
rescheduled for a later date and a flyer will go home with students.  
 
This Thursday, January 5th was Kindergarten registration for the 2017-2018 school year. 
Register early to be guaranteed the same track as an older sibling already at HSES.  Please 
come by with registration paperwork as soon as possible if you have a rising Kindergarten 
student! 
 
Don’t forget that Monday, January 16th is a student holiday and there is an Early Release 
beginning at 1:20p.m. on Friday, January 20th. 
 
This message has been posted to the website. 
Have a great weekend! 


